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Monthly membership meetings are the 4th Friday via ZOOM and the 2nd Saturday
in person.

The next Zoom based meeting will be Friday, September 27th at 7:30 PM. For
security reasons, members must write an e-mail to info@nyrre.org to request an
invitation by 6:30 PM the day of the meeting. The invitation will yield a ZOOM link
or telephone number which changes every month, and will be disseminated a few
days prior to the virtual meeting. Please call 516-660-1972 if you cannot access the
meeting.

Our September 27th show will take us across the pond to jolly old England and the
capital of the once mighty British Empire, London. We will explore the history of
the Underground from the early days in the 1860s, through the Blitz of 1940-41, to
expansion in the 50s and 60s, and ending in another watershed moment, the
terrorist bombing of 2005.

Please join us on an adventure in a place where the trains run opposite of the way
they do there.
______________________________________________________________________

The next in person meetings will be on September 14th, October 12th, November 9th

and December 14th at 1 PM. Railroad film entertainment will be "Saturday Afternoon
at the Movies," in The Williamson Library in Grand Central Terminal, from 1 PM to
3 PM. You must make reservations by calling Mike Vitiello at 914- 309-5752 by the
night before. Members may bring one guest. Meet at the entrance to Track 23 on
the Upper Level of Grand Central Terminal by 1 PM.


